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Oliver Hoban

From: Environmental Health
Sent: 01 July 2025 12:12
To: Development Control
Cc: Heather Morrison
Subject: PLANNING APP 4/25/2210/0F1 - SELLAFIELD, SEASCALE

Prior notification of proposed demolition – Calder Hall Turbine Hall A Building 
 
Thank you for the above planning consultation. 
 
There are no objections to the proposed works.  
 
 
Regards 
 
 
Environmental Health 
Public Health & Protection | Cumberland Council  
Whitehaven Commercial Park, Moresby Parks,  Whitehaven, Cumbria, CA28 8YD  
 
T. 0300 373 3730 
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